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Linda Evelyn Beck Hill
1952 - 2/10/11

Linda Evelyn Beck Hill, 58, passed away unexpectedly on
Thursday, February 10, 2011. She was born in Pensacola,
Florida to the late Charles E. and Bertie E. Beck on July
23, 1952. Evelyn began her professional career as a
Registered Nurse. She furthered her education when she
attended Bishop State College and received a degree in
Funeral Service Education. Evelyn enjoyed her profession
as a Funeral Director at Pensacola Memorial Gardens for
the past 10+ years. In addition to her skills, she brought a
genuine talent in consoling and providing comfort to those
during their time of grief. Evelyn chose to live her life for
others and was most notably a wonderful and involved
mother. Her life was devoted to her children. She was an
intelligent, strong, and committed mother, grandmother,
sister, niece, cousin, aunt and friend, whose goal was her
family's happiness. Many sought her compassionate,
candid advice and her sincerity, which will be remembered
fondly by all who had the good fortune to know her.
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Larry Wayne Edgecumbe
1952 - 12/9/12

Larry Wayne Edgecumbe, 60, a
native of Pensacola, FL, an a active
tribal member of the Porch Creek
Indians of Atmore, and a resident of
Elberta, AL was taken from us on
Sunday, December 9, 2012.

Larry was a hard working truck
driver for most of his life. He loved
singing and playing his guitar along
with hunting and fishing. He enjoyed
NASCAR, wrestling, and spending
time with family and friends.
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LARRY WAYNE RICH
NOVEMBER 26, 1939 - AUGUST 28, 2009

Larry Wayne Rich, a life long resident of Pensacola, passed away
at his home on August 28, 2009. Left to cherish his memories are
his wife of almost 40 years, Ava. After graduating from the class
of '57 at Pensacola High, he proudly joined the ranks of the USMC.
He received a baseball scholarship to Pensacola Junior College
and Florida State University, where he majored in math education.
While teaching and coaching at Woodham High School, he met his
future wife; they married on his 30th birthday. In 1978, he received
his master's degree in administration from Troy State University.
He was the principal at McMillan Elementary for two years, Pine
Meadow Elementary for 10 years, and Woodham High School until
his retirement in 1997. After retirement, he spent most of his time
playing golf, camping and traveling, and babysitting the
grandchildren. Last October, Larry and Ava celebrated their 40t
wedding anniversary with a train trip across Canada. He had plans
for another trip this fall, but God had more important plans.















